
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Thank you for your support last term. The children have worked well and they are 

ready for the Summer term. Next term, Year 5 will be reading ‘The London Eye 

Mystery’ by Siobhan Dowd. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is what is says on the back of the book: 

It is a mystery story That takes place around London. We will need to use our 

detective skills to solve the case.  

If possible, it would be helpful for your child to have this book to read in class 

during this half-term.  

To find out more about the book please go to the BBC website: 

Watch Oti Mabuse read the first extract of The London Eye Mystery written by 

Siobhan Dowd. 

Reading lesson: The London Eye Mystery by Siobhan Dowd 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zmjjqp3  

 

 

 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zmjjqp3


There are some activities for you to try on the website. 

Please see the word search below. It contains some words that we might find useful 

for the book next term: can you find them?!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

The Year 5 Team  

 


